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June 14, 2010

David W. Danner, Director and Executive Secretary
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Woaste Management of Washington, Inc.
Recycling Commodity Credits
(Docket Numbers TG-090759, TG-090760, and TG-090761)

Dear Secretary Danner:

I would like to further clarify my letters dated June 4 and June 10, 2010. Snohomish County
Solid Waste (SCSW) supports the extension of the current revenue sharing agreement, at 30
percent, until the time that a new agreement is developed and agreed to, not to exceed 90
days. We are working diligently with Waste Management to finalize this plan.

SCSW certifies that the extension and use of the revenue reiated from the sale of recyclable
commodities will be used consistent with the County’s Solid Waste Management Plan and
the County's understanding of RCW 81.77.185, as described in the existing revenue sharing
agreement. Remaining revenues will be passed on to residential customers.

Please contact Sego Jackson at 425-388-6490 if you have any questions. Thank you for
your consideration.

Sincerely,

att Zybas
Solid Waste Division Director
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